
 

Herschel Grammar School 
 

As specified in section 5(ii) of our Determined Admissions Arrangements for 
September 2019 Entry. 
 
Priority will be given to pupils living within the school catchment area, which is defined 
as a home address within 4 miles of the school.  Distance will be measured in a 
straight line from the front door of the child’s home address (including flats) to the main 
entrance gate of the school, using Slough’s Geographical Information System (GIS), 
with those closer to the school receiving the higher priority. 
 
The map below gives an indication of a 4-mile radius of Herschel Grammar School. 
  

 


